
Clenchwarton Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter – 10th October 2019 

Hello everyone, 
 
Another busy week. 
 
Now that the weather is changing could you please ensure that your child(ren) brings a 
suitable outdoor coat when coming into school and make sure that they have their name 
inside clearly marked.  Thank you. 
 
We are collecting ‘Aldi’ vouchers.  If you have any that are looking for a home, 
please kindly hand them into the school office. 
 
Registration is at 8.50am prompt. Please ensure that your child is in school be-
fore this time, but not earlier than 8.40am as no supervision is provided  (please 
drop your child(ren) at the brown wooden gate-Reception, Yr1, Yr2 & Yr3 only), 
together with all their P.E./Swimming kit and appropriate outdoor clothing (all 
named please).  If your child is ill, please telephone or leave a message for the 
school office.  Thank you. 
 
We break up on Thursday 17th October 2019 for half term at the usual time and return on 
Monday 28th October 2019. 

 
Best wishes 
 
Ms J Borley 
(Executive Headteacher) 

www.clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk 
Governors email address:   chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

Attendance   

                                        

Reception:    92.41% 

Year 1:    91.03% 

Year 2:    97.93% 

Year 3:   99.68% 

Year 4:   98.71% 

Year 5:   95.83% 

Year 6:   94.35% 

 

Congratulations to Year 3. 

Golden Awards 

this week 
 

Well done to everyone who has achieved an award 
this week! 

   

Chloe Kai  Matilda Lexi-Mai 

 Emily-Rose Emily  Sophie 

Reece  Oliver Daisy 

 Callum  Eliza  Theo  Ted 

 Myha  Harry  Tiana 

Ellie-Mai 



P.T.A. 

 

Hello everyone, 

Thank you to everyone who attended the PTA 
AGM on Wednesday evening.  Mrs Ballantyne, 
Mrs Mallet, Mrs Colgan and Mrs Suckling were 
re-elected to carry out their individual roles for next 
year. 
 
Uniform orders  

Please could you ensure that cheques are 

made payable to ‘Clenchwarton Parent Teacher 

Association’.  Please make sure that cash pay-

ments are for the exact amount.    

Next date is Wednesday 6th November. 

Thank you again for all your support. 

Rachel Ballantyne (PTA Chair)  

Lost Property—The lost property bins 
can be found on the KS2 playground 
and in the KS1 area.  Please check 
these for any is placed items. Please 
kindly ensure that all items of clothing 
are clearly labelled. Thanks. 

School Council/Ambassadors 
 
Cauliflower 
Christmas Cards—
Online. 
 

The children have been busy making 

their Christmas Card design. 

They will bring them home next Thurs-

day (17th October).  If you would like 

to buy your child's card then please 

follow the instructions on the sheet 

and tick the box to confirm you have 

placed an order.  Designs will need to 

be back in school no later than Mon-

day 28th October after half term. 

Please note that the West Norfolk Academies Trust 

school calendar for 2019/2020 can be located from 

the school’s website.  

 

SENCO 
 
Mrs White can usually be 
found at Clenchwarton 
on a Thursday. 

Lunchtime Co 

Please see the school website for 

the menu.  Bookings via ParentPay.  

Thank you. 

If you should change your contact 

details, such as your address or tele-

phone numbers, please inform the 

school immediately so that we are 

able to get in touch with you if there 

is an emergency. Similarly, if you 

start work or change your job please 

notify us of your up-to-date details, 

as we may need to contact you at 

any time. 

ParentPay Lunches 

Please book school lunches 

via ParentPay before midnight 

on a Sunday.  Thank you. 

Please make any outstanding 

payments on ParentPay 

ASAP.  

 

Free Schools Meals on-Line   

From 16th September 2019 

you can file an application on-

line.  Please visit:- 

www.norfolk.gov.uk/neo 

Thank you. 

Head lice      

Please check your child’s hair 

as soon as possible and treat, 

if necessary. Thank you.  



Diary Dates 
*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change. 

Diary dates are also located on the school website. 

After Schools Clubs 
 
Gardening Club which finishes on Monday 14th October 2019. 
 
ICT Club (Wednesday) will now finish at 4pm. 
 
Book Club (Thursday) will now finish at 4pm and not 4.15pm. 

Monday 14th October 2019 Homework Challenges due in today. 

Tuesday 15th October 2019 Lilac Moon—Individual School Photos.  You can bring in younger children for 
Family photos from 8.30am. 
 
Active Kids Festival - KS1 children - 15 children  (selected). 

Thursday 17th October 2019 School breaks up as usual time. 

Friday 18th October 2019 School closed—Inset day. 

Monday 21st October until 
Friday 25th October 2019 

School closed—Half term. 

Monday 28th October 2019 School opens as usual. 
Parents evening– 4.00-7.30pm.  Letters now out. 

Tuesday 29th October 2019 Yr6 Transition lesson (AM) at St Clements High School—Transport provided 
 
Yr 6 Height & Weight (PM) 
 
Parents evening- 3.30 to 5.30pm.  Letters now out. 

Wednesday 30th October 2019 KLFM—Whole School Recording—Sleeps til Santa. 

Thursday 31st October 2019 Cross Country at St Clements High School-Yr3 to Yr6 –More details to follow. 

Tuesday 5th November 2019 Bonfire Night—Special Meal from Lunchtime Co.  Letter now out.   

Tuesday 12th November 2019 Remembrance Performance at Springwood High School— 
Yr 5 & Yr 6 selected. 6pm—Tickets available at the school office £4 each.  
2 per family.  Any remaining tickets will be on a first come first served basis. 

Monday 9th December 2019 Flu - School Immunisation Team in for Reception to Yr 6 .  Please complete 
the on-line form.  Thanks. 

Thursday 12th December 2019 Christmas Lunch—Letter to follow. 

Friday 20th December 2019 School breaks up for Christmas. 

Monday 23rd December 2019 until 
Friday 3rd January 2020 

School closed. 

Monday 6th January 2019 School opens as usual. 

Morning Club   

We currently have spaces for the morning club which runs everyday in the hall from 7.40 am-8.40 am @ £2 per session. If you would 

like your child to take part. Please email icscoachingsl@gmail.com or telephone 07876141107.  If your child is not attending an after-

noon club for any reason, please inform the school office with the reason.   Thank you. 


